
King’s Wood School 2016-2017 
Wycombe Youth For Christ in partnership with local Churches 

 

The Zone Club 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
We would like to introduce you to an after school club called ‘The Zone’.  This is a fast 
paced, fun after school club offered to Key Stage 2 (School Years 3 - 6) at King’s Wood 
School by Wycombe Youth For Christ in partnership with the local Churches. 
 
The Zone runs on alternate Tuesday’s during term time, from 3.10pm – 4.30pm.  The 
dates for the Spring Term are as follows: 
 

Tuesday 17th & 31st January, 21st February  
and 7th & 21st March 2017 

 
The Zone is split into three time zones of activity.  The ‘Chill Zone’ is a chance for the children 
to wind down from their school day with a drink, biscuit and a craft activity.  The ‘Fun Zone’ 
follows this, which is an opportunity to play fast paced, exciting games.  Finally, there is ‘Club 
Zone’, where the children have an opportunity to hear a Bible story and see how it may apply 
to their lives. 

 
If you would like your child/children to join The Zone, please fill in the form below and 
return it to the school office.  If your child attended The Zone last year, we still need the 
registration form below completed and returned.  Your child(ren) will automatically be 
given a place at the club, unless we contact you to advise otherwise.  We look 
forward to seeing your child(ren) at the first session. 
 
Please be aware that we do require you (or someone you organise) to pick up your 
child/children at 4.30pm prompt, from the door to the school hall. 

 
The Zone Registration Form 
 

I give permission for            School Class/Year    
 

to come to The Zone on Tuesday afternoons. 
 
Signed:      Name:       
 
Address:             
 
              
 
Postcode:       Tel. No:       
 
Email:              

 
If you child has any educational, medical or dietary requirements, please list them below. 
 
              

 
Please tick if you give permission for your child to walk home. 

 

 

Please note that photographs may be taken during The Zone club for publicity material. 


